
 
 

 

TENTATIVE AWARD RECOMMENDATION 

90-22-173-RFP 

AMBULATORY STRATEGIC PLAN AND CAMPUS MASTER PLANNING CONSULTING SERVICES 

 

Maricopa County Special Health Care District dba Valleywise Health is pleased to announce the following 

firm has been tentatively recommended for a contract award for 90-22-173-RFP Ambulatory Strategic 

Plan and Campus Master Planning Consulting Services to: 

EAPC Architects Engineers 

The award is contingent upon approval by internal Valleywise Health Senior Management, successful 

negotiation of a formal contract, and signature by the Valleywise Health Board of Directors. 


